
   

 

St Mary’s Primary School 
43/48 Melmount Road 
STRABANE 
BT82 9EF 
 
Tel: 02871382422 
 
Principal: Mrs M Roarty 
 

Web: www.stmaryspsmelmount.com  
E-mail: info@stmarysmelmount.strabane.ni.sch.uk 
 

 
 
26th January 2024. 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
Thank you for taking the time complete our recent survey regarding our end of year Primary 7 trip.  
The majority of parents preferred the option of a residential trip, rather than day trips.  For this reason, 
we are pleased to tell you that the East Coast Adventure Centre has been booked for your child’s end 
of year trip this year.  
 
The pupils will spend one night at the centre.  As there will be two groups this night will be between 
the 24th and 26th June.  They will arrive before lunch time and leave in the afternoon of the following 
day.  In previous years, our pupils have taken great enjoyment from participating in a range of activities 
including, kayaking, banana boating, archery, wall climbing and team building activities. 
 
The cost of the trip is £150 and this can be paid in instalments through the usual online payment app.  
This cost includes, return bus, food, accommodation, water sports and other outdoor activities.  In 
order to finalise numbers for the trip, should you wish for your child to go, please pay £40 deposit on 
or before 16th February. The remaining balance of £110 should be paid by 31st May. You must also tick 
the parental consent check box for this trip in the Eduspot app. 
 
Further information will be sent to parents at a later stage. You can view photos of the trip from 
previous years on the P7 page on school website and you can view further information on the centre’s 
website:  https://www.eastcoastadventure.com/stay/ 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Emer Mc Hugh  
V.P. Senior Site  
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